
 
 
TO:         ALL PRINCIPAL INVESTIGATORS, NURSES, AND DATA MANAGERS 

 
FROM:   Protocol Development and Regulatory Compliance 

 
DATE:    June 15, 2020 

 
RE:      PROTOCOL NRG-DT001 – COVID19: Analytical Pharmacology Core Laboratory   

Reopening 
 

 
Mandatory Specimen Submission for Pharmacokinetics and Pharmacodynamics from Serum and Plasma 
Samples 
 
The Analytical Pharmacology Core at the SKCCC at Johns Hopkins is reopened effective Monday, June 
15th, 2020. Samples can now be received. We are requesting the following steps to ensure that we are 
prepared to receive samples: 
 

1) Contact the lab at onc-pharmacology@lists.johnshopkins.edu for the following: 
a. To make sure that we are still open prior to shipping. 
b. To provide a tracking number for the shipments. 

 
2) Shipments should be sent on Monday/Wednesday for a Tuesday/Thursday arrival. 
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